
Hello and welcome! 
My name is Nessa Peters and I 
will be your 2024-2025 Resident 
Assistant (RA). I’m so excited to 
get to know you all and do my 
best to make your experience 
here at Hamline a positive one! 

Some things you should know 
about me: I am going into my 
junior year and this is my first 
year as an RA. The undergraduate 

programs I’m working towards are a double major in Music and Theater, 
as well as a certificate in Music Production. My main aspirations are to be 
a sound engineer and voice actor! Other ways I’m involved on campus 
include a work study position in the Wesley Center, the Hamline A 
Cappella Choir, and various Hamline Theater productions. In my free 
time I enjoy watching movies, trying new restaurants in the Twin Cities, 
rock climbing, and longboarding. I’ve made a list below to help you feel 
ready for moving into your dorm. 

Make sure to reach out to your roommate(s) before move-in day! It’s 
important not only to get to know one another, but also to discuss living 
expectations and ensure you’re not getting duplicates of the same shared 
items. 

Please feel free to reach out at any time if you have questions about me, 
the dorm hall, or Hamline in general! I have plenty of advice to give and 
if I can’t answer something I will be happy to connect you with someone 
who can. 

✉ apeters07@hamline.edu 
Looking forward to seeing everyone fall semester, 
Nessa Peters (she/her) 
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